
From: Halligan, Julie 
Sent: 1/25/2013 8:05:49 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Schedule 

Hi - No worries Laura, my schedule has just been ridiculous, and the flu made it worse. I am feeling 
much better thanks. I will check my schedule for next Tues - Thursday when I am in the office and see 
what looks good. 

Julie Halligan 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 4:04 PM 
To: Halligan, Julie 
Subject: Schedule 

Julie 

You must dread seeing emails from me . . . but I'm circling back to see if Jane and I can get 
some time with you to talk about the encroachment plan next steps/wrap-up (me being 
optimistic). 

You may still be out sick, but I thought I'd keep checking in to see if you can see ahead enough 
to get something on the calendar. 

I sure hope you are feeling better. This month seems to have been one of the worst health-wise 
for so many people. 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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